
 

 

Housing and Human Services Advisory Board 01/13/16 

Resolved by A. Erickson (Support: E. Pollack) upon review of the City of Ann Arbor-Ann Arbor Housing 

Commission Joint Policy and Financial Advisory Committee (“Committee”) Recommendations to City 

Council, the Housing and Human Services Advisory Board: 

 Supports the recommendations of the Committee that the City of Ann Arbor support the Ann 

Arbor Housing Commission agency and its operation through the conversion of public housing 

units via the RAD process and beyond 

 Recommends that financial support be supported exclusively through general fund 

appropriations, without diversion of any general fund appropriations to the Ann Arbor 

Affordable Housing Fund or Community Development Block Grant (supporting Community 

Based Development Organizations (CBDO)); as to meet the City’s Affordable Housing goals as 

identified by the adopted Housing Affordability and Economic Equity Report will require 

increased resources 

 Recommends that if diversion of general fund appropriations from the Ann Arbor Affordable 

Housing Fund to the Ann Arbor Housing Commission is necessary, the practice is only enacted 

for the transition period through 2018, at which time the new committee can consider longer 

term policies and investment implications. 

The motion carried unanimously 


